Work for Year 2

Dear Parents and Carers,
We hope you are all keeping well, as much as possible, and have a lovely Christmas break!
This week we are doing some bits of normal work and some Christmas activities so we will upload the plans and give you an overview with some extra ideas in case you can’t do the crafty bits and your children get a little restless.

Monday AM – reading/watching the Christmas story on YouTube and then writing it. In literacy we have been focusing on using adverbs (ly words) and accurately punctuating sentences. 
Monday PM- was making a calendar for the coming year (we have calendar tabs at school) which the children can still do or they could practise their money skills. In numeracy we have been practising making amounts using different combinations of coins (there are some great money games on DB Primary as well).
Tuesday – adding amounts of money together. We have uploaded a price list from which the children have to pick 2 items and then add up to find the total.
Then it is a science assessment (sheet provided) all about electricity and what we have been learning this term.
Tuesday PM- this was a Christmas craft (making a wreath out of folds of paper). We have uploaded a picture if you want to give it a go!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday- handwriting practise and music. Your children could practise singing some Christmas carols or complete some extra money activities if they would prefer to.
Wednesday PM- DT evaluation. We are writing a brief evaluation saying how easy/tricky we found making our space boxes. We have uploaded the sheet and we can add the picture in January when the children return.

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas! 
We will keep your children’s Christmas bits at school ready to give to them in January. 

Love from Mrs Newland and Mrs Etheridge/Mrs Shaikhly X
